
 

 

COVID-19 Update for UK Employees | 21/09/2020 
 

Feedback from HSE Visit to Site 
One of our plants received a visit from the HSE last week. While overall feedback was positive, they made 
two observations that other sites should take into consideration: 

1. While there was a lot of hand sanitiser available, there were no 
antibacterial wipes for people to use. This is an easy fix but does 
make a difference to the ability of employees to keep areas clean 
– please ensure you have antibacterial wipes available, for 
instance to clean down kitchen items after use. 

2. The site office and welfare facilities were receiving a professional 
clean once a day, however more regular cleaning is required. This 
does not need to be completed by contract cleaners, but could be 
carried out by employees. Please ensure you are following the 
cleaning process specified in the COVID-19 Protocols. 

 
However, overall the HSE Inspector was positive and supportive of the efforts being made on site. Well 
done to all team members, and also to all our employees who are working hard at our plants and quarries 
to follow the Covid-19 protocols and prevent the spread of infection.  

 
Updates to Travel Corridors 
 

As has become a regular development, last Thursday some changes were made to the list of countries on 
the UK travel corridors list.  
From 4am on Saturday, Slovenia and Guadeloupe were removed from the list, meaning all those returning 
from these countries will need to self-isolate for 14 days. 
Thailand and Singapore have been added to the list, however these locations are not currently open to 
visitors from the UK.  
 
As always, please continue to keep on top of the regular changes to this list if you are planning any 
overseas travel and ensure you speak to your line manager if you have any questions or concerns. For more 
information about the travel corridors visit the Government website here. 

 
Flu Vaccine Programme for CEMEX UK Employees 
 

Following our initial communication last week, we wanted to reassure employees that those who have 
booked a slot at one of the flu clinics will receive an email confirmation from the H&S team closer to the 
time.  
 
For those who are not able to attend one of the clinics, we 
would advise you to explore the opportunities available 
local to you to have one done privately as soon as 
possible. They are available from a variety of retailers 
including Boots, Superdrug, Tesco and Asda but demand is 
expected to be high. As mentioned, please keep the 
receipt for your vaccine and the cost can then be 
reimbursed through payroll, by emailing the receipt with 
your details to gb-hrcentraladmin@cemex.com  
 
 

https://cemex.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/sites/UKHealthandSafety/Health%20and%20Safety%20Guidance/COVID-19/HSMS%20Element%2015%20and%20Protocols/Protocols?csf=1&web=1&e=nCoArs
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors
mailto:gb-hrcentraladmin@cemex.com

